
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

BOROUGH OF NORTH PLAINFIELD 

 

 NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARINGS 

 

 

North Plainfield Business Administrator David E. Hollod, P.E. has announced 

that Budget Hearings with Department Heads will be held on Thursday, December 6, 

2018 beginning at 9:00 a.m. in the second floor conference room at 263 Somerset Street, 

North Plainfield. 

  

The hearings are open to the public. 

 

Richard K. Phoenix, RMC 

        Borough Clerk 

 

 

        

 


